Town of Roann

Board Minutes

The regular manthly meeting on Novernber 9, 1998 was cancelled due to Board members Steve Johnson

and Jim Pell being out of town. Meeting will be when there will be two memebers present. December meeting
will be on December 4, 1998.
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Meeting canceled: The Roann Town Board

meeting scheduled for today has been canceled due to
lack of a quorum, ‘

November 11, 1998

Preparcd for Roann Town Board
Submitted by Julia Rensberger
Clerk-Treasurer
Roann, IN
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